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    Parish Office: Mon, Tue, Thur & Friday 10.00am - 2.30pm       Parish website:     www.newmarketonfergusparish.ie 
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Parish Team 
Fr. Tom Fitzpatrick:      Tel:  700883 / 087 2720187 
Canon Reuben Butler:  Tel:  368433 
Mary Power:                   Parish Secretary 

 

Sacristans 
Bridget O’ Halloran :                         Newmarket 
Mary Barron:                                      The Wells 
Bernadette Glynn:                             Carrigerry   

33rd Sunday in Ordinary 

Time :  19th Nov 2017 

Newsletter items to Parish Office  - Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Tel: 061 - 368127 or  email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie  

Newmarket 

Sat  18     6pm  Anne Gorman, Ralahine 

    Fergus and Anna McMahon, Granahan 

    Michael Hogan, Kilnasoolagh Park 

    Paddy Ryan, Glencragga 

    Mattie and Bridie Greene, Ing 

    Anne and Michael McCormack, Mooghaun 

    Margaret and Thomas Moody, Glenaifreann  

    Jack Flannery, Crussa 
 

Mon  20  10am  Daily Mass  

Tue 21 10am  Daily Mass 

Wed 22 10am  Molly and Michael Lenihan 

Thur  23 10am   Daily Mass                     

Fri 24 10am  Daily Mass 
 

Sat  25   6pm  Breda Liddy, Lislea 

    Frank and Kathleen McNamara, Knocksaggart 

    Sean O’Driscoll, Knocksaggart 

     Nora Daly, Rathfoland 

    Joe and Gertie Varden, The Square 

    Joe and Ann McMahon, 4 Ballycar Road 

    Joe and Patty Casey, Ralahine 

    McGrath Family, Ballycar 

    James Halpin, The Square 

    James and Emily Conheady, Knocknagun 

    John and Eileen Blythe nee Conheady 

 

Wells 

Sun 19 11am  Mary Melody, Clonmoney. 6th anniversary  

Sun 26 11am   Michael Arthur, Avondale 

    Ernest Corbett, Bunratty  

Carrigerry 

Sun   19 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Sun   26 9.00am Sunday Mass  

Church Collection  

Last Sunday’s Offerings: €1459.96 

Missions to date             : €1289.00 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul 

Local Helpline  

                 086 3024238 
 

Please leave your name & number 

and a member of the society will call 

Recent Deaths:  

Your prayers are asked for the happy repose of the souls of  
 

Mary Cahill, Shannon and late of Stonehall 

Mary Mahony, Rineanna 

Paddy Carmody, late of Knocksaggart who died in Wales  

Jacinta McNamara, Kilnasoolagh Park 

 

May they rest in peace 

Aware, the national organisation providing support, education 

and information services for those impacted by depression and 

bipolar disorder, is urgently seeking 100 new volunteers. 

Aware relies on the passion and dedication of its volunteers to 

ensure that the organisation can continue to provide free support 

services nationwide, essential services that have a profound im-

pact on individuals and families throughout Ireland.   

 

Aware is currently recruiting volunteers across its four support 

services – Support Line, Support Mail, Support & Self Care 

Groups and Life Skills Online. No prior qualifications or ex-

perience is required, as comprehensive training as well as ongo-

ing support and education is provided by the organisation. For 

more information, please visit aware.ie/volunteer or call 01 

6617211. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

Weekly ‘ SPLIT THE POT ’  draw was €504.  

Congratulations to Mick Shelley whose name was drawn 

from the pot last Tuesday in Euro Spar. The next draw 

will take place on 21st . 

****** 
GAA Lotto: We had no winner of either €10,000 Jackpot on Monday. 

1, 22, 30 & 31 and 24, 29, 31 & 32 were the numbers drawn. Brigid 

Shanahan, Betty McSharry, Kay Tierney, Helen McInerney and Gerald-

ine Enright were our €40 winners. O’Neills Bar hosts Monday’s draw. 

Thanks to all for their continued support 

 

Date For Clare Cup Semi-Final: November is well and truly upon us, 

that usually means taking time out to plan for the year ahead. However 

our senior hurlers can’t look ahead as they have the small matter of the 

Clare Cup semi-final to play. That game has been fixed for Friday  

November 24th with Kilmaley our opponents. Stay tuned to our social 

media accounts for more. 

 

AGM: 5pm is the start time on November 26th in The Clubhouse for 

the Annual General Meeting of CLG Cora Chaitlín. A number of mo-

tions will be discussed, all are welcome to attend but only those who 

paid membership prior to March 31st will have voting rights as per the 

club constitution. 

 

Camogie AGM: Last Saturday evening saw a reasonably strong atten-

dance gather in the Clubhouse for the Annual General Meeting of the 

Newmarket-on-Fergus Camogie Club.  The Officers for 2018 are : 

President: Bridie O’Looney 

Chairperson: Aileen Kilmartin 

Vice Chairperson: Veronica McMahon 

Secretary: Pauline O’Flanagan 

Asst Secretary: Vacant 

Treasurer: Ann Clancy 

Child Officer: Mary Gleeson 

PRO: Lorraine Moroney 

Delegates: Aileen Kilmartin & Pauline O’Flanagan 

Registrar: Martin Kaiser 
Development Officer: Marie-Louise Kaiser 
On Sunday November 26th, Aileen will go forward for ratification to 

also be part of the Executive of CLG Cora Chaitlín. Cathal Kilmartin 

will enter a second year as manager of the senior camogie team.  

Rosary at the Coast: Join tens of thousands on the coasts of 

Ireland on the Feast of Christ the King, November 26th at 

2.30pm to pray the rosary for the protection of life and the pres-

ervation of faith in Ireland. 

Information, prayers and rosary locations at 

www.coastalrosaryireland.ie or contact coastalrosaryire-

land@gmail.com or 087 2786552" Join in prayer wherever you 

are. Locations in Co. Clare are Lahinch (car park on Miltown 

Road, opposite Seapark and the School Road junction), Kilkee 

(Bandstand), Loop Head Lighthouse. 

 

Clare Parkinson’s Support : We would like to invite you to the 

next Support Group meeting for people affected by Parkinson’s Dis-

ease which takes place at Carrigoran Health & Wellness Centre, New-

market-on-Fergus at 10.00 am on Friday 24th November. The Support 

Group’s aim is to link people with Parkinson’s Disease, their carer’s, 

relatives, friends and interested health and care professionals and to 

offers a forum for discussion, support and information as well as to raise 

awareness locally about Parkinson’s Disease and problems associated 

with the condition. These informal meetings normally include a presen-

tation by a healthcare professional or complementary therapist, as well 

as an activity that assists people living with Parkinson's Disease such 

as Yoga, Dance, Physiotherapy or Tai Chi. Refreshments provided - 

there is always time to  enjoy a coffee, tea, a scone and a chat! All are 

Welcome. For further information contact 087 415 8430 

 

Maranatha Prayer Ministry Healing Retreat and Family 
Tree Mass on today Sunday 19th November at 2.30pm at St. Pauls 

Church, Dooradoyle, Limerick through the Ministry of Fr. John Walsh, 

Limerick.  Tea after. All welcome. 
 

Matt Talbot Novena, Shannon : The second last evening and 

eight session of our Matt Talbot Novena takes place at 7pm on Tuesday 

in SS John & Paul Church, Shannon. Our speaker this week will be 

Senator Rónán Mullen, Independent Senator, Seanad Eireann.  Praying 

each week for all suffering or sharing in the life of addictions. Petitions/

Prayers of thanksgiving can be left at the shrine or sent to the special 

petition email on shannonparish.ie where the Novena can also be 

watched live each week. Please come along and bring a friend to this 

very special Novena. A warm welcome awaits! 

 

Killaloe Diocese Youth Ministry – A Facebook page is now 

up and running to promote and connect all youth ministry groups 

and their everts right across the diocese. If you are a leader of or 

involved in a youth ministry group and would like us to share 

any upcoming events you may have in your area please contact 

Tracy Murray directly through the Facebook page “Killaloe Dio-

cese Youth Ministry”, by email at youthminis-

try@killaloediocese.ie or on 0877465348. To keep up to date 

with youth events from all corners of the diocese please Like the 

Facebook page – Killaloe Diocese Youth Ministry 

World Meeting of Families 2018   
As we get closer to welcoming people from all over the world, we are 

thrilled to announce that we have passed the 1,000th registration mile-

stone. Over 1,200 individuals have already registered from around Ire-

land and from 40 countries across the world, including Albania, Argen-

tina, Austria, Bahrain, Belgium, Brazil, China, England, France, Ger-

many, Libya, Nigeria, Pakistan, Peru, Qatar, Scotland, Spain, Uganda, 

USA and Wales. We have been in contact with 838 groups that have 

plans to bring over 2,000 additional pilgrims that will be coming from 

abroad. Attendance at all WMOF2018 events will require a ticket and 

the number of people registered increasing every day. Check out our 

website http://www.worldmeeting2018.ie/en/ 

Upcoming Christmas Fairs....... 
Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire : will hold their an-

nual Christmas Fair on Friday 1st December 

from 5pm to 9pm. Visit Santa in his Grotto. 
 

Clarecastle Daycare Centre : on Sunday 26th Nov. 

1pm to 5pm.  The centre will be open on Saturday, 25th 

from 5pm – 8pm to drop off any items.  
 

Shannon Christmas market takes place in St. 

Senans's school in Shannon on Thursday the 30th of No-

vember from 4 to 9pm. Come and see Santa and the elves 

in his grotto for only €10 to include a photo and a present. 

Entry to the market is free. 

Following on from the Tomfinlough Map there is now 

also a Map of Kilnasoolagh parish available. Orders can 

be placed with the parish office.  

Tel: 061 368127 /  

email: office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie 


